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RE: PQ Ref 10407/23 
 
 
 Deputy Eoin Ó Broin, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
13/02/2023 
 
Dear Deputy Eoin Ó Broin, 
 
I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question below; 
 
  
To ask the Minister for Health when the HSE will publish an alcohol non-
compliance list in accordance with section 31 of the Public Health 

(Alcohol) Act 2018. 
 
Section 31 of the Public Health (Alcohol) Act 2018 requires the HSE to 
establish and maintain a list of the names and addresses of the persons on 
whom a fine or other penalty was imposed by a Court under this Act, i.e. the 
‘alcohol non-compliance list’.  
The HSE may at any time and in any form it considers appropriate publish all 
or part of the alcohol non-compliance list but as of yet no date has been 
determined to do so 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Maurice Mulcahy, 
Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer, 
National Alcohol Network Support Unit, 
Maurice.Mulcahy@hse.ie 



 
 
 
 


